
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Students, Parents, Caregivers 

 and Friends of Paynesville Primary  

School. 

 

Thanks to all the Dads who came 

along to our Father’s Day breakfast.  

It was lovely to see you all. 

 

Father’s Day 

Have a great day on Sunday Dads.  Leave the 

lawn mower in the shed, unhitch the trailer and 

enjoy Sunday with your family!  I think now more 

than ever, we recognise the important role that 

fathers play in families.  Children look to their 

fathers as role models, supporters and leaders.  I 

would like to thank our PPS Dads for the time 

they give their children and the support they give 

to the school. 

Here are some quotes from some of our prep 

students: 

 

I love my Dad because 

“ He has pillow fights with us” 
I love my Dad because…… 

“He takes me to fun places”“He takes me to fun places”“He takes me to fun places”“He takes me to fun places”    

I love my Dad because 

“because he is funny” 
I love my Dad because 

“Because he tells jokes and likes me”“Because he tells jokes and likes me”“Because he tells jokes and likes me”“Because he tells jokes and likes me”    

I love my Dad because 

“He buys me lots of stuff”“He buys me lots of stuff”“He buys me lots of stuff”“He buys me lots of stuff”    
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WEEKLY ACTIVITIES 

Breakfast Club every morning in the kitchen @ 8:30. 

Mon –  Active After School Program 

Tues –  Soccer Clinic 3:45 – 4:30  

Tues –  Music Tuition 

Wed  – Active After School Program 

Wed – Music Tuition 

Thur – Music Tuition  

Reminder – School Banking every Monday -   

Save for camps, excursions, school fees or holidays! 

 

COMING UP… 

9
th

 Sept – Falcon Talkin P-2 Andy Booth GLMN 

11
th

 Sept – Nexus Arts – “Our Story” 

12
th

 Sept – Trivia Night 

15
th

 Sept – Zone Athletics 

17 & 18
th

 Sept – Little Red Rockinghood 

performances. 

19
th

 September – Last day of Term 3 – Finish at 2pm 

Monday 3
rd

 November – PUPIL FREE DAY 

Grade 3 & 4 Camp – Term 4 

Prep Transition Program Every Friday - Term 4 

Monday 

Green Eagles 

Tuesday 

Red Swans 

Wednesday 

Gold Kookaburras 

Thursday 

Blue Seagulls 

Office Hours - 8:30am to 4:00pm - Monday to Friday 

We are now accepting enrolments for 2015 



 

 

Grade 3 Father’s Day Starfish Gifts 

 

 

Grades 3 & 5 NAPLAN 

Grade 3 and 5 students have had their NAPLAN 

results sent home this week.  While there is more 

to life than NAPLAN, these results reflect the 

hard work that students have put in throughout 

their schooling so far.  Congratulations. 

 

Congratulations 

To the Paynesville Under 14 Football –  

Premiers for 2014.   

Well done boys! 

 



Grade 1 News 

Next  week grade one will be learning about their 

last sea creature-dolphins. 

By Pablo  

 

Cricket Clinic 

Rob Wood of Cricket Victoria ran a Cricket Clinic 

at school yesterday.  Students from Prep to 

Grade 6 really enjoyed learning the skills of our 

favourite summer game.  Students were having 

fun with the various skill development activities 

and then putting them into practice in mini 

games.  Stay tuned for details regarding a local, 

junior cricket competition. 

 

 

 

 

 

Don’t forget the upcoming trivia night. 

Invite some friends to make a table of 10 

or if you don’t have a table, let us know and 

we’ll try to fit you in.   

It sounds like a fun night.! 

 

 



 
 

 


